
 

TUTORING! 

After School Tutoring will be held after school on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30-4:45. Students 

should be picked up in the front of the building. 

You must have a permission slip on file. Permission 

slips can be picked up in the front office.   

 

Free School Break Food Registration forms can be 

picked up in the front office. Forms need to be 

returned to the YMCA.  

 

➢ FCA MEETINGS: 

FCA will meet the second and fourth Tuesday of 

each month. Front doors will be unlocked at 7:30.  

 

 

 

 

Daily Announcements

 

 

Important Dates: 

September 23rd- No School; 

Teacher Inservice Day  

October 2nd- Picture Day 

October 10th- 7th grade field 

trip 

October 11th- No School; 

Teacher Inservice Day  

October 14th- 18th- Fall Break 

No School 

October 16th- October 22nd- 

Vietnam Traveling Wall  

October 28th- Reality Store 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Athletics 
08/17/24- 7/8 Volleyball @ home vs WV Middle School   5:30 pm 

08/18/24- 7/8 Volleyball @ S. Vermillion     6:00 pm 

9/19/24- 7/8 Football @ home vs Greencastle    6:00 pm 

9/21/24- Cross Country Eagle Classic @ Brown County   9:00 am 

9/23/24- Cross Country @ Woodrow Wilson    5:30 pm 

9/23/24- 7/8 Volleyball @ St. Pats     6:00 pm 

9/24/24- 7/8 Volleyball @ home vs Greencastle    6:00 pm 

9/25/24- 7/8 Volleyball @ Otter Creek     5:30 pm  

9/26/24- 7/8 Football @ home vs Edgewood    6:00 pm 

9/28/24- Cross County @ Shakamak     9:00 am 

9/30/24- 7/8 Volleyball @ Clay City      6:00 pm 

 

 

North Clay Student and Parent Athletic Passes are now available for purchase in the Front Office. 

Passes can be purchased before school or during lunches. Student passes are $25.00 and Parent 

passes are $50.00. Passes are only valid for North Clay Middle School home events throughout the 

school year. They are good for Volleyball, Football, Basketball, Wrestling, and Track seasons.   

Tutoring will begin on Tuesday September 17th. Tutoring is on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30-

4:45. You must have a tutoring permission slip on file. Permission slips can be picked up in the 

front office or filled out online.  

Picture day will be October 2nd. Picture order forms will go home during the week of September 

23rd.  

 

 


